University of Pittsburgh

School of Nurying Victoria Building

3500 Victoria Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15261
Fax: 412-624-2401

May 20, 2010

Dr Kaba Evnidiki
Komnarou 4
N.Erythrea 14671,
Athens

Greece

Dear Evridiki,

I wish to express my appreciation for your efforts in bringing your nursing students into
communication with my students in our global health course. Our work together brought
students from Hong Kong, Greece and the U.S. into active exchange of ideas about our
profession, health in our respective countries and ethics in health care. The students have
indicated that it was a valuable learning experience.

Thank you so much for your efforts, time, and pleasant communication with me. Your
interest in global affairs is such a positive attribute. The next generation of nurses will be
more globally competent. because of efforts of teachers like you. I hope that our students
will be able to share this experience again in March-April 2011.

Please share this letter with your dean.

Best Regards;,”

o, Surpass

Valerie Swigart, MSN, MEd, PhD, CRNP
Associate Professor of Nursing



